Policy: No Refunds After Registration Closes

-Swansboro Soccer Association strives to provide a fair and reasonable registration process for all players, coaches, and families. In order to ensure that all participants have an equal opportunity to register and participate in our programs, we have implemented a policy that does not offer refunds once the registration period has ended.
-This policy is in place because once the registration period has ended, we begin the process of organizing teams, scheduling games, and registration with State. 
-Exceptions to this policy may be made in the case of extenuating circumstances, such as injury or illness, and PCS Orders preventing the player from participating. In such cases, a request for a refund should be submitted in writing to the Swansboro Soccer Association Board of Directors, who will review the request and make a determination based on the circumstances.
-We encourage all families to carefully consider their decision to register for our programs before doing so, and to review all of our policies and procedures on our website prior to registering. We believe that this policy will help us to provide a high-quality soccer experience for all participants, and we appreciate your cooperation and understanding.
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